
 

 

 

 

 

  

Children in Need Day 

Thank you for helping us to support Children in Need Day. Look out for some pictures on Twitter. If 

you still haven’t donated and would like to do so, please see the link below. 

https://donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/ 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher’s Welcome 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Thank you once again to Rev. Aysha who came into school this week. This time is was to lead worship 

for the Lower School children.  

We have also been taking part in Anti Bullying Week. The children all looked fabulous coming into 

school on Monday in their odd socks.  

Miss Cain-Wildman’s Class conducted a fabulous assembly for the KS2 children on Tuesday on the 

theme of banter versus bullying which was really informative. 

Let your light shine before others. 
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Upcoming Events  

Just a reminder that the KS2 Pantomime visit is on 29th November.  If you have not yet paid, please 

can we ask that you do so via Parent Pay as soon as possible.   

The Year 2 Reading Café will also take place in the Lower School Hall on 29th November at 8.30 

am.  We look forward to seeing Year 2 parents there.  

Lunchtime Assistant 

We have a vacancy for a lunchtime assistant.  If you are interested or know of anyone who is, 

please see Indeed Website for details or click on the link below 
https://uk.indeed.com/job/midday-supervisor-st-johns-ce-primary-school-failsworth-fe22c4382434dc1d 

 

 

 

 Speaking to Teachers 

Teachers need to be in class at 8.55 (Upper School) and 9.00 (Lower School).  If you need to 

speak to them we ask that you contact the school office to pass a message on or make an 

appointment so that we can have a prompt start to the school day and all the children are in 

on time safe and sound.  
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Attendance 

Well done to Diamond Class with the highest attendance this week with an impressive 96%.  

Amazing! 

Sapphire     88.3% 

Ruby  95.5% 

Diamond 96% 

Topaz 94.2% 

Emerald 95% 

Year 3S 94.6% 

Year 3/4CW 94.5% 

Year 4S 94.9% 

Year 5R                92.7% 

Year 5S 95.4% 

Year 6B 95.6% 

Each week we are striving to be in school every day to make the most of all our learning 

opportunities.  This week’s whole school attendance figure is 93.6%. We would like it be 98%. 

Please note that holidays in term time cannot be authorised. Please remember that being on 

time is also extremely important. 

Lower School – 9.05 am 

Upper School – 8.55 am  

Doors open 5 minutes earlier. 

If your child is going to be absent from school for any reason, you must contact the School 

Offices before the start of the school day.  

 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
Well done to all our Stars of the week!  This week they are: 

Ruby - Nova 
Diamond - Jackson 

Topaz – Ava 

Emerald - Nellie 
Year 3S - Chizaram 
Year 3/4CW - Heidi 

Year 4B - Harry 
Year 5R - Lyla 
Year 5S - Amy 

Year 6B – Jacob P 

Headteacher – Millie and Tabitha 


